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SUMMARY OF FLOODPLAIN IMPACTS

Date: 6/19/2019
Project ID: BRO-US 52-15.20 PID 108284
Floodplain Affected: Ohio River Zone AE

Description of Project:
The project includes the replacement of a damaged culvert, beneath US 52, and construction of a
0.02-mile length of roadway, in Union Township, Brown County, Ohio.

Why must this project be located in the Floodplain?

The outlet of the existing culvert is within the limits of the floodplain. The replacement pipe and
outlet cannot be constructed without being in the floodplain due to proximity of the floodplain to
the roadway and the steepness of topography.

What alternative sites were considered, if any?
No alternatives were considered. This is a direct replacement and improvement of an existing
storm sewer.

/

Were any mitigation measures utilized on this project? If so, please describe.
No.

To the best of my knowledge, this project has complied with all applicable Local, State, and
Federal Floodplain protection standards.

Print Namg: Timothy A. Hampshire

Title: Project Manager

The environmental review, consultation and other actions required by applicable Federal
environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by ODOT pursuant to 23
U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated 12/11/2015, and executed by FHWA and
ODOT.
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